
 
From: Brenda Gauld 
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 8:20 PM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Vaccine mandate 
 
Dear City Officials, 
Please put a stop to the mandates of vaccines for the city/its workers. The numbers do 
NOT support such a drastic action. Mandates also go against the Ontario Human Rights 
and Canadian Human Rights Codes. The mandates take choice away from people. 
They are coercive and threatening. The people who have not already been coerced into 
taking it, have strong reasons that make them not want to take it whether it be based on 
the numbers, religious reasons, medical reason or just plain wanting choice over their 
own bodies. No one should be forced to have a medical procedure against their will and 
have their livelihoods threatened because of it. The city has had so few deaths in the 
past 19 months. Please put a halt to the craziness.  
Brenda.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


